
ALL SAINTS
C of E PRIMARY

The school is using the app Schoolgateway for 
payments and bookings for school trips, school 
clubs and breakfast club.   
We are not longer using SIMS Pay, so please 
download the APP today! 
If you are having issues registering, please see 
someone in the office. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reception Intake Meetings September 2024 

• 9.30am 3rd October 2023 

• 9.30am 7th November 2023 

• 9.30am 5th December 2023 

• 9.30am 10th January 2024 
Please book at the school office. 

 

 

All Saints’ C of E Primary School 
Upper Beulah Hill, Upper Norwood, London SE19 3LG 

Tel: 0208 771 9388      Fax: 020 8653 5466 

Email: admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Copeland MA                  All Believing, All Achieving  

Dear Parents/Carers                     22nd September 2023 – Week 3 

  

 

 

 

   
 
    

 
                                                                         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

“Honour your father and mother and you shall love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Matthew 19.19 

 

 
 
 
Please RESPECT our staff and all in our school 
community. 
 
Thank you to all our staff; they work hard and our 
doing a great job for our pupils. 
 
Thank you to those parents who positively support 
us and respect our school rules and regulations. 
 
We will see individual parents before the end of this 
half term to discuss your child’s progress so far. 
 
Mrs Josephine Copeland 
 

                Hummingbirds Maths 

The Hummingbird Class have settled in 

well and have been doing lots of 

practical work on number and place 

value using concrete objects.  They 

have been working hard to solve 

problems too! 
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  Basketball Club 
   Years 3-Year 6 
  
         Girls’ & Boys  
         Football Teams 
               Training 
 
 

Please book your child’s place onto the club of their choice using the Schoolgateway app. 

 
 

 
 

Sadly, Bishop Karowei rs. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  Harvest 

There will be a Harvest Service at All 
Saints on Sunday 1st October at 
10.00am at the Church; all families 
are welcome.  We will be holding our 
pupil service on Monday 2nd October  
(only school).  This year we will be 
donating to St Albans Food Bank. 
Further details of what you 
can donate will follow. 
 

 

                Flu Vaccines            Talk Therapy 

If your child was unable to have the flu vaccine at school  We are holding a coffee morning at  

this week, you will be able to get the nasal flu spray or 9.00am on Wednesday 27th September  

injectable flu vaccines at a walk-in clinic.  The location is                to let all parents know about the talk 

Croydon Health Services, 12-18 Lennard Road, Croydon                 therapy sessions we offer to pupils and  

CR9 2RS on the following dates, not appointment needed:            parents at All Saints School.  Come and  

Sunday 8th October 2023                                                                        join us to find out more about the ways 

Saturday 21st October 2023                                                                   we support each other to promote 

Sunday 29th October 2023                                                                     positive well-being. 

Time: 9.00am to 3.45pm 

   

 

 

 

Autumn Term Afterschool Activities 

Clubs run from 3.30-4.30pm 

Children will need to bring their PE kits for club participation. 

Please collect your child promptly at 4.30pm. 

 

 

 The cost of the club is £30.00 for 10 weeks.  There are still places available. 

 

   

       Bishop Karowei            

 Sadly, Bishop Karowei has  

 passed away.  He visited 

 our school a few years ago 

 when we presented him  

 with a gift. 

 We hold him in our prayers. 

  

  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Football Club 
Years REC – Year 2 

 

Karate Club 
Years 1 – Years 6 

Multi- Sports 
Years REC- Year 6 

Art Club 
Years REC – Year 6 

Gymnastics Club 
Years REC – Years 6 

   
 

 
Dodgeball Club 

Years 3 - 6 

 
Street Dance Club 

Years REC – Years 6 

 

       



Notices 

• 26th September 1.30pm – Secondary School Application Parent Workshop 

• 27th September 9.00am – Talking Therapy Parent Coffee Morning 

• 28th September – Heights and Weights for Reception and Year 6 

• 29th September 9.10am – Maths workshop for parents and carers 

• 1St October 10.00am – Harvest Service at All Saints Church 

• 2nd October – Harvest Service for school only 

• 3rd October 9.30am – Welcome Meeting for prospective Reception 2024  

• 6th October 9.10am – Reading workshop for parents and carers 

• 13th October 9.10am – Reading and Strategies workshop for parents and carers 

• 17th October – Parents’ Evening 

• 18th October – Parents’ Evening 

• 21st October – Break up for half-term at 3.30pm 

• 30th October – INSET day 

• 31st October – Pupils return 
 

 

 

   

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

With Every Blessing! 

Josephine Copeland Headteacher 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

    Nursery Butterflies 
Class 

Ivan &  
Milena 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Eden & 
Heran 

Year 1  
Dolphin Class 

David & 
Micah 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Astraia & 
Harnoor 

Year 3 
 Orangutan Class 

Mya & 
Rikarie 

Year 4 
Cheetah Class  

Jamie & 
Da’Bron 

Year 5 
Whales Class 

Sienna-Rose & 
Hashmin 

Year 5 
Pandas Class 

Archie & 
Deonnah 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

Cayden & 
Heldira 

Attendance & Punctuality – 92.9% 
We need to improve on attendance  

 Class % Winner 

NUR Butterflies  82.8%  
 

Well done to 
Whales, Pandas 
and Pygmy Owls 

for achieving 
96% or more But 

the WINNERS 
this week are 
Giraffe Class 

with an amazing 
99.5% 

attendance 
They can wear 
their jeans on 
Monday 25th 
September 

 
 

REC Giraffes 99.5% 

YR1 Dolphins 86.4% 

YR2 Hummingbirds 92.6% 

YR3 Orangutans 93% 

YR4 Cheetahs 90.4% 

YR5 Whales 96% 

YR5 Pandas 96.5% 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 96.9% 

Secondary School Application Deadline 
All application forms need to be submitted online by 31st October 2023 11.59pm. 

It’s a busy time with open mornings and open evenings for Secondary schools. 
  Please ensure that you check the Secondary schools’ websites for up to date  

information. 
We are holding some parent workshops to help with the online application process.   
They will be on Tuesday 26th September at 1.30pm and Tuesday 3rd September at 1.30pm. 
Please book a place at the school office.  Miss Beqiraj will be assisting you with the application 
process, however you must bring a copy of your council tax and your child’s birth certificate or 
passport. 
 


